
 
 

30th August 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
I am pleased to update all of our Nursery parents that ADEK have announced the re-opening of 
Nurseries in Abu Dhabi. This is such positive news and one I am sure, we are all delighted about. 
ADEK have stated that following health and safety inspections of Nursery, the testing of all staff and a 
no-objection certificate, we will be able to re-open our doors to you.  
 
All Nursery staff at BISAD have already received a negative COVID test result and as a school, 
obtained the highest mark in the health and safety inspection, resulting in a no-objection certificate for 
the rest of the school. We are positive that this will be the same for Nursery. As you have seen from 
your Nursery teacher, the classroom videos show we are prepared and eagerly awaiting the arrival of 
your little ones.  
 
As soon as we receive more information on opening dates, which we expect to be very soon, we will let 
you know. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact with your class teacher.  
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Heather Threlfall 
 
Head of Early Years


